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Ramona Howell, CGFM

Federal Grants Manager

Office of Fiscal Services and Grants Management

Virginia Department of Behavioral Health & Developmental Services
1220 Bank Street

Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Mrs. Howell:

The Association of Government Accountants (AGA) is a professional organization, which has a network of
15,000 members in 96 chapters in the United States with approximately 304 active members representing state,
federal, municipal and private sector accountants, auditors, and financial managers in Virginia.

The AGA Richmond Chapter has responded to AGA’s mission of advancing government accountability and
are making significant advances both in professional ability and in service to the citizens of Virginia by
mastering increasingly technical and complex requirements.

In recognizing the upcoming AGA observance, the Henrico County Board of Supervisors supports the
important missions of AGA’s organization and the CGFM program. Thank you, and best wishes!

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Schmitt, Chairman
Board of Supervisors



